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HEADQUARTERS
NAVAL INVESTIGATIVE SERVICE COMMAND
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20388 IN REPLY REFER 7O

17 DEC 1980

Gharith Pendragon
326 East Crestline Drive
San Antonio, TX 78201

Dear Mr. Pendragon,

Thank you for your letter of 4 December 1990 offering your

professional assistance in our investigations. Your letter will
be kept on file for future reference.

Your interest in assisting the Naval Investigative Service
Command is most appreciated.

Sincerely,
vie¥
R. A, JONES

aptain, JAGC, U.S. Navy
Executive Assistant

Naval investigative Service Command
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